
From: Kenneth Claypool
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Record # pln-11744-cup meeting #976 3777 7152
Date: Thursday, February 04, 2021 5:19:31 PM

As someone who regularly uses existing easement
through the parcel in question and has witnessed
and experienced the issues the gate at the entrance
to the property off of Bellus rd has caused, I ask
that if there is no compelling reason for a gate to
obstruct cabin road, that the security plan be
amended so that if gates are necessary they be
placed off of cabin road on the driveways leading
to the cultivation sites. If this is not feasible I ask
that a condition of their permit be that they abide
by the terms outlined in and agreed to by the
millers in the binding mediation agreement
between the Claypool’s and the millers.
I also ask that Cabin road, as it passes through the parcel in question be properly maintained
and the brush be kept back beyond the edge of the road for safe vehicle passage, visibility and
added fire protection. 

Thank you for the consideration. Additional documentation is available or if there are any
questions of concerns please call (707)223-0623 or email. 
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